
  

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Notices 

 

Shining Stars  

 

What we’ve been learning recently 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 

Year 1 News 
22nd November 2024 

Contact details of the Year 1 team 

 

English –  We have started writing about Paddington! We have been using adjectives and emotions to write captions to 
describe how Paddington might have felt as he arrived in London. Then we looked at the features of a postcard. We then 
wrote a postcard to Aunt Lucy to tell her all about Paddington’s adventures. 

 
Maths – We have been continuing with our addition and subtraction learning journey. Using our knowledge of number 
bonds to 10 we have been working out addition fact families. This then led onto using a part whole model to work out a 
part to fill in the missing number from a number sentence.  

 
Wider Curriculum – In Science, we have been exploring the question ‘What is seasonal change?’. We have looked at the 4 
seasons thinking about the typical weather each season would have as well as what clothing would be appropriate to 
wear. We also thought about the changes in nature and wildlife such as how trees change over the seasons.  
 

• Writing instructions on how to make a marmalade 
sandwich. 

• Learning about subtraction within 10. 

• Starting our Geography learning.  

• Exploring ‘why Christmas matters to Christians’ in RE. 

 

 

PE Kit – A reminder that our PE day is on Thursday. Please 
ensure your child wears their full PE kit on these days.  
 
KS1 Nativity – We’re looking forward to seeing you at our 
KS1 Nativity on 18th December. More details to follow.  
 

1B - Kate Clarke 
kclarke@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

1W – Jenna Folland & Ellie Lake 
jbodinnar@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
elake@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last 
two weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 

1B – Arthur, Arlo, Harlyn, Locryn 
 

1W- Jimmy, Jessica, George, Abigail  
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